
SOUTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF 

TRANSPORTATION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

West Yankton County Transportation 

Plan Study 

Date: December 1, 2022 
Time: 5:30 PM to 7:00 PM 

Location: Yankton Community Library 
515 Walnut Street 

Yankton, SD 57078 

The South Dakota Department of Transportation (SDDOT) 
with Yankton County will hold the first of two rounds of 
public meetings to discuss and receive input on the above 

project. The subarea transportation plan area is bounded by 
SD 50 on the north, West City Limits Road on the east, the 

Missouri River on the south and SD 52 on the west. 

The open house style public meeting will begin with a 
presentation shortly after 5 :30 PM, with one-on-one 
discussion with county, SDDOT and consultant staff 

following. The presentation will be broadcast live and a link to 
the broadcast will be on the Yankton County website. 

During and after the broadcast, members of the public may 
submit questions or comments about the project by email to 
btroe@srfconsulting.com or by calling 402-513-2158 and 

providing verbal comments. 

The county website (www.co.yankton.sd.us) will have 
information on the study scope, study schedule and meeting 

displays one week before the public meeting. 

The live and recorded meeting presentation will be accessible 
through the county website and clicking the link here (Live 

Stream Link). Questions and comments sent during the 
meeting will be addressed during the live broadcast. 

Notice is further given to individuals with disabilities that this 
meeting is being held in a physically accessible place. Any 
individuals with disabilities who will require a reasonable 

accommodation in order to participate in the public meeting 
should submit a request to the department's ADA Coordinator 

at 605-773-3540 or 1-800-877-1113 (Telecommunication 
Relay Services for the Deaf). Please request the 

accommodations no later than 2 business days prior to the 
meeting in order to ensure accommodations are available. 

For further information regarding this project, contact Steve 
Gramm, Planning Squad Leader at (605) 773-3281 / email at 

steve.gramm@state.sd.us or Bill Troe at ( 402) 513-2158 / 
email at btroe@srfconsulting.com. 

https://srfconsulting.zoom.us/j/93083932200?pwd=SkE5Mmg1TXZ6RURvSmdLNC92cE9sdz09



